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The Director — Operations 4
Anti-Dumping Commission
Level 35, 55 Collins Street
GPO Box 1632

Melbourne VIC 3001

INVESTIGATION 355: STEEL SHELVING UNITS FROM THE PEOPLE’S REPUBLIC OF CHINA

Submission by Exporter — Guangdong Guanyu Metal Products Co.,Ltd
Re Definition of excluded Goods

Dear Director,

| write in response to the request by Guangdong Guanyu Metal Products Co.,Ltd (Guanyu) to have their products
excluded from the investigation by way of the definition of the goods (in a submission to the Commission dated 1
August 2016).

In that submission Guanyu identified their products as Slotted Angle and Concealed Slotted Angle shelving.

Summit’s response in relation to Ganyu’s description and images of their products shown in Figure 1 to Figure 4 of
Guanyu’s submission is that these products are Rivet and Concealed Rivet shelving and not Slotted Angle shelving.

The definitions of Slotted Angle steel and Slotted Angle shelving (i.e. shelving made from Slotted Angle steel), which
includes images of the product, are clearly stated in our previous submission to the Anti-Dumping Commission (the
Commission) on 22 July 2016 titled;

Submission by the Australian industry — Summit Select Pty Ltd (Summit)
Further information on excluded goods

The goods described and depicted by Guanyu in its request to have its products excluded are clearly the goods
subject to the application and hence should be further investigated by the Commission.

This is supported by Guanyu’s explanation in its submission that its goods are like to the steel shelving units
produced by Summit in all key aspects.
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I trust the above information is of use to the Commission and other interested parties to the investigation. Please do
not hesitate to contact me should you require further information.

Kind regards,

i

Janice Riley
Executive Director




